
Our Ref: HM/ GARDEN ROUTE / BITOU / PLETTENBERG BAY / 

PORTION OF ERF 2103 

Case No: 21072105SB0723E 

Enquiries: Stephanie-Anne Barnardt

E-mail: stephanie.barnardt@westerncape.gov.za 

Tel: 021 483 5959 

Stéfan de Kock 

perceptionplanning@gmail.com 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO DEVELOP:  PROPOSED ANIMAL CARE CENTRE DEVELOPMENT PTN OF ERF 

2013, PLETTENBERG BAY, SUBMITTED IN TERMS OF SECTION 38(8) OF THE NATIONAL HERITAGE RESOURCES 

ACT (ACT 25 OF 1999) 

CASE NUMBER:  21072105SB0723E 

The matter above has reference. 

Heritage Western Cape is in receipt of the above matter. This matter was discussed at the Heritage 

Officers meeting held on 2 August 2021. 

You are hereby notified that, since there is no reason to believe that the proposed Animal Care Centre 

development Ptn of Erf 2013, Plettenberg Bay, will impact on heritage resources, no further action 

under Section 38 of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999) is required.   

However, should any heritage resources, including evidence of graves and human burials, 

archaeological material and paleontological material be discovered during the execution of the 

activities above, all works must be stopped immediately, and Heritage Western Cape must be notified 

without delay. Fossil finds procedure to be included within the environmental authorization.  

This letter does not exonerate the applicant from obtaining any necessary approval from any other 

applicable statutory authority. 

HWC reserves the right to request additional information as required.  

Should you have any further queries, please contact the official above and quote the case number. 

Yours faithfully 

…………………………………… 

Michael Janse van Rensburg 

Chief Executive Officer: Heritage Western Cape 

RESPONSE TO NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO DEVELOP: FINAL 

In terms of Section 38(8) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999) and the Western Cape 

Provincial Gazette 6061, Notice 298 of 2003 

mailto:stephanie.barnardt@westerncape.gov.za



